
December 15, 2023

Dear CRES Parents and Guardians,

*Please note that we have a full week next week, culminating with a short session day on Friday. Winter recess begins at
dismissal on Friday and the school will reopen on Tuesday, January 2.

*Please click here to view the clubs being offered for the winter cycle. Remember, some clubs fill up quickly!

*We are thrilled to announce that we have surpassed our goal for the “Students Change Hunger Challenge”! In total, so
far we have collected and donated over 1050 pounds of food to Fulfill! Way to go and let’s keep it going into the new
year! We will continue collecting until January 12. #CRESCares

*From Mrs. McEvoy’s Art Room: Please mark your calendars for the CRES Art Show. On January 16 from 6-7PM all
parents are invited into the school to view student artwork on display. Also, please see the Display My ART reminder
below.

*Please click here for today’s CRES Scoop broadcast.

Upcoming events...
December 22 - Pajama Day and Short Session day
December 25-January 1 - Winter Recess
January 2 - Schools Reopen

All our best,

Jim Osmond and Merri Milano

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1rtWwFSLkAxvHeXVbqQApOhNAeDafC1PPtebcIvpT6dM/edit?usp=sharing
https://youtu.be/NaTMrQlbmVE

